The principal of res ipsa loquitur.

 St Vincent’s far northern branch chairman jerry Mcauliffe agreed the figures had grown markedly.  “Of the people we see (in the far north), it’s between 60 and 80 per cent of these people who have some form of mental health problems……whether it is depression or alcohol dependency or whatever,” Mr Mcauliffe said. 
Mr McAuliffe agreed a large problem facing relief organisation was there lack of experience in dealing with the mentally ill. 

Mr Campbell said the mentally ill also were let down by the legal system, with many ending up in jail unnecessary for minor offences or misunderstandings. 

He said an early intervention scheme was needed to assess mentally ill people, who were charged with criminal offences, before they reached the courts.  

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From Consultant psychiatrist Doctor Jeff Taylor 

From:
Chris & Jeff Taylor

To:
Jimmy & Judy Tierney

Sent:
Saturday, September 10, 200511:27 PM

Subject: Keeping In Touch

Hi Judy,

Are you getting any assistance up there in Cairns? 
In relation to the matters aired in our last conversation, I would like to have a yarn with you over the phone again soon

Regards,

Jeff Taylor



Judy Tierney sends email to Dr Jeff Taylor

From:             Judith Tierney jjls@bigpond.com 
To:                 Chris & Jeff Taylor


Sent:             Wednesday, October 12, 2005 7:50 PM 

Subject:         health

Dear Chris & Jeff,
Thanks for your support, I am much better, not as well as I soon hope to be, but getting there. 
I spoke again last week with Bishop James, he asked after you both. 
Hope you are both well. 
I'll be in contact again soon.

Love Judy

From: Chris & Jeff Taylor

Date:   Friday, October 14, 2005 7:00 PM
To:     Judith Tierney jjls@bigpond.com 

Subject: Re: Keeping In Touch

Good to hear from you. 
I am please that you have been to see Bishop James.
Take care & best wishes to you, Jimmy et al.

Regards,
 

Jeff Taylor


